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Good morning Bob,
 
Yes, the Form 21 was filed on 11/02/2016.
 
The correct perfs are 5,213-5,254. Sorry for all the differences.  
 
Thanks,
 
 
Steven D. James, President
Western Operating Company
518 17th Street, Suite 200
Denver, CO 80202
303-893-2438
 
 
 

From: Bob Koehler - DNR [mailto:Bob.Koehler@state.co.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2016 8:10 AM
To: Steven James
Subject: Western Operating: Emerald 8-34 (075-08377) Perf Question
 
Steve,
 
Just got Kym Schure’s field inspection report regarding the MIT of your Emerald 8-34.  Let me know
when you’ve filed the Form 21 for the MIT job so I can find it and approve. 
 
In looking at the well I noticed that we have a Form 5A (Doc # 2209958) that is still unapproved.  It
was for a frac job in September 2014.  In that Form 5A the J-Sand perfs are listed as 5213-5250 ft.  Is
that correct?  Previous MITs and our database show 5213-5226 ft.  Nothing wrong with new
numbers just want to check that they are correct.  Approval of the 5A will update our Scout Card.  
 
Cheers,
 
Robert P. (Bob) Koehler, PhD.
UIC Lead – Geology Advisor
                                                                      
Telephone: 303-894-2100 x5147
Email: Bob.Koehler@state.co.us
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